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Subject: Hudson County Surrogate's Court Response to Proposed Revised and New Guardianship Model Forms 

Good Afternoon Ms. Robinson, 

Our staff has reviewed the proposed new gl,Jardianship forms. We found the forms to be a great improvement on the 
current forms offered. Nannette Matos, Esq., of our office, compared the new physician certification form against our 
internal checklist and found them to be complete. In addition, we anticipate the attorneys use of the CIS to be helpful 
for the Court staff, since all the general information needed is readily available on one sheet. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Raul Morales, II, Esquire 
Special Deputy Surrogate 
rmorales@hcnj .us 

Hudson County Surrogate's Court 
Brennan Courthouse 
583 Newark Avenue, P 1 Floor 
Jersey City, New Jers·ey 07306 
(201) 795-6378 
(201) 795-5488 (Fax) 
www.hudsoncountynj.org/surrogate/ 
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